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Have you heard of Eagle Care? 

Eagle Care is a licensed childcare 

center ran by the School District of 

Mauston. Eagle Care will offer 

childcare before and after summer 

school and during the weeks that 

summer school is closed. If you 

have any questions or would like 

further details please call: 

Stephany Georgeson  

608-350-9058 

EASP Phone Numbers 

West Side Pickup 

608-350-8152 

Grayside/LSE Pickup 

608-350-8215 

Stephany Georgeson 

EASP Coordinator 

608-350-9058 

 

Hello EASP Families, 

Wow, I can’t believe it is already April! Where has the school 

year gone? We know that this time of year can busy for families, 

but we ask that students continue to attend EASP at least 3 days 

a week. If you’re unable to meet this requirement, please reach 

out to me. 

We have been using orange water bottles at EASP. We will be 

sending the water bottles home with students. Students may 

continue bringing their water bottle to school and using it at 

EASP. The only change is that students will be responsible for 

bringing them home at the end of the day and getting them 

washed each night. 

Save the date! Out-Of-School-Time Professionals Appreciation 

Week is April 25-29. Let’s show our gratitude to our AWESOME 

EASP staff who offer their time and effort to make a difference in 

the lives of our students, their families, and our community. Here 

are a few examples of how you can show your appreciation: 

o   Cards or emails 

o   Phone calls or texts 

o   Handmade tokens of appreciation 

 

 Like always, please feel free to contact me with any questions 

or concerns. 

Thank you, 

Stephany Georgeson 

 

  Nita M. Lowey 21st Century  

Community Learning Center 

April EASP 

Closure Dates: 

April 15 

April 18 


